
GVSA board meeting minutes – October 4, 2010 
Present:  John Hall, Josh Sheldon, Mark VanSlooten, Steve Manett, Dennis Yunke, Erwin 
VanElst, Jack Wolf  
Guest:  MaryJo Messenger- WM Fire
Meeting called to order by John Hall at 8:35.
Previous meeting minutes approved.

President’s report:  John attended the WM Fire meeting and reported that the club is OK for now 
but will have trouble continuing after this year in its present form.  There are some within the club 
who would like to continue in some way yet to be determined.  WMF is current with GVSA at 
present and we believe fees have been paid to Helder Park for the fall season.  

Mary Jo Messenger gave us an update as well which confirmed John’s report.

Treasurer’s report –  We have cash balances of $1,502 Checking and $45,054 savings.  No 
significant outstanding items.

VP report – No report.  
 
Administrator’s report -Dave shared via flyer an update on GotSoccer.  Everything has been 
downloaded into Gotsoccer.  Clubs do not have access yet for rosters.
He reported three major incidents and one minor one with spectators abusing officials.
Patriots club folding. 

Other business:
Patriots:  One team now.  Have advised GVSA that they cannot continue with the fall season and 
will disband.  It was decided that we will enforce our rule on forfeit fees for the games missed.  If 
they decide to form teams in the future, they must pay the forfeit fees and post a bond.  It was 
also suggested that we could try to work the schedule to provide more games or scrimmages for 
the other teams in their division.  Jack will look into if Brewer Park has been paid for the season 
to see if we could use those fields.

Dave Whitehouse resignation as GVSA administrator:
John has had a conversation with Dave and it appears he is serious about stepping down.  
Following some talk about his reasons for this move, there was discussion about how much Dave 
does ( a lot) and how to replace him.

Meeting adjourned at 10:30.  
Next meeting November 1, 2010, 7:00 at MVP Spot (32nd St.)
Submitted,
Steve Manett, secretary


